DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
Engineering Division — Traffic Section
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. meeting community needs . . . enhancing quality of life. 2625 E. Glendale Avenue

P Appleton, WI 54911
TEL (920) 832-5580
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To: Municipal Services Committee

From: Eric Lom, City Traffic Engineer

Date: February 21, 2018

Re: Oneida Street “Marigold Mile” Artwork for Street Name Signs

The portion of Oneida Street that lies between STH 441 and the Skyline Bridge is being reconstructed this year. As
a part of the approved design, the Common Council directed that decorative “Marigold Mile”-themed street name
signs be installed in the area north of Calumet Street. The concept shown below was selected for its artistic value,
simplicity and ease of fabrication.

We request that this design be approved for use on the project.
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